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3rd December 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE:

Those students who had failed in any course of Sem I/ III or V in academic year
2017-18, have been granted the last attempt of re-exam to pass their course. This
odd sem re-exam is scheduled to be held in January 2019 and the time table is
displayed on website/ exam notice board.
All students must note that this is the last chance to pass the course or else they
will have to take re-admission in same year in academic year 2019-20 under
following circumstances:

1. Failed in same course again (passing marks are 40 out of 100)

2. Did not fill up the form of re-exam

3. Remained absent despite filling up the re-exam form

In addition they will have to pay full tuition fees as per rules of academic year

2019-20.

@@\4\4’ 6\ e

C.O.E. DEAN-ZAcademics PRINCIPAL



